
  

 
 

 BOARD NEWS 

* Treasurers Report: $23,500 (+/-). $5,000 Prairie Meadows 

grant has been submitted. 

*A past members drive has been started, board members 

Dennis and O’Connor will be sending out e-mails and snail mail 

in an attempt to get old members back in the club. . 

* Bags tourney was held July 31st, at Sully’s, more news next 

month 

* Disc Golf Tourney – Grand View Park August 7th,  

Proceeds to benefit the Food Bank of Iowa 

* Annual Halfway to St. Pat’s Bike ride – September 25th. 

Raffle tickets available at the June meeting 

The ride will start at Carl’s Place as well as Sully’s for the late 

starters. The ride will end at Outskirtz in Orilla with a stop for 

contests at the Cumming Tap. 

Flyers available at the August meeting 

Volunteers are still needed. 

* Annual Run - is being planned for the fall. 

* 2022 year book chairman is needed. Board member Dennis 

will help anyone willing to take on this role. 

*August meeting is Food Bank of Central Iowa Month. A food 

donation or your regular $15 dinner fee will be donated to the 

Food Bank. All Queens will be invited, come out and support a 

great cause. 

UPCOMING: 

Monthly Meeting: 

August Meeting: August 9th. 

6:30 P.M. 

Mickle Center 

Dinner: 

Hamburgers, Baked Beans, 
Sweet Corn, Fresh tomatoes, 

Dessert 

Next Meeting: 

September13th, Mickle Center 

6:30p.m. 

********************************

BOARD CONTACT INFO 

Pres. – Tony Schmid - 554-1107 
bonetender@hotmail.com 
Vice Pres. – Tim Schuck – 778-8390 
schuck.t@cmbaarchitects.com 
Treas. – Josh Soliday – 577-0990 
Jsoliday2323@gmail.com 
Sec. – Ed Kelly – 577-3843 
ylleke@mchsi.com 
Blarney – Jeff DeMoss – 771-7070 
Jjdemoss3@gmail.com 
Parade Chairman -  
Mike Dennis – 779-7026 
mdennis1958@gmail.com 
Bill McCarthy – 975-5254 
Mccar7660@aol.com 
Scott Tilton – 822-2342 
Setilton13@gmail.com 
Colton O’Connor – 770-2419 
Migilly2010@gmail.com 

 



 

Presidents ‘Pint of View’                

Hello Gentlemen, 

I assume from watching the efforts we all go to raise funds for the less fortunate, that we are all 
blessed enough to have a full belly when we lay down at night. 
However, some folks are not as lucky.... So august is a great time for all of us to help those folks 
with very minimal effort! 
One of the ways we have been able to help in the past is thru our “food bank of Iowa” meeting in 
august. 
The board has decided it is time to resurrect that tradition once again by collecting food and 
money donations for them at our meeting. 
In the past I have felt enjoyment going thru my cupboards to find actual food to donate but as 
the years have gone by it has been brought to my attention that a cash donation goes MUCH 
further than a food donation. 
With the resources that they have available the food bank can serve up to 60 MEALS with just a 
mere $15 DONATION! That is incredible numbers and a goal we could never reach by just 
donating canned food, so this month I’m asking that rather than spending your time cleaning out 
your cupboards you should consider opening your wallets and joining me when you pay your 
monthly meeting dues (you gladly donate more than the $15 and/or you can also add a food 
donation if you feel the need to clean out your house a little!) in the hopes of making this a more 
sharing community. 
So, I will see you all at our Monday august 9th meeting and let’s show the food bank what we 
can do to help others in need!  
 
 
 
Your honored president, 

Tony “T-bone” Schmid                                                                           CHEERS!      



 

 

                                                                   



Wearin of The Grin’ 

• You can tell a lot about an Irish Woman by her hands. 

For instance, 

If they are wrapped around your neck- She’s probably not in a good mood. 

 

• An  Irishman checks into a hotel for the first time in his life and goes up to his room. 

Five minutes later he calls the desk and says, “Ya have given me a room with no exit. 

How do I leave?” 

The desk clerk says, “Sir, that’s absurd. 

Have you looked for the door?” 

Paddy replies “Well, there’s one door that leads to the bathroom. 

There’s a second door that goes into the closet. 

And there’s a door I haven’t tried, but it has a ‘do not disturb sign on it.”  

 

• An Englishman, a Scotsman and an Irishman wander into a little old pub in Kildare. 

They each ask the barman for a pint of Guinness. After the pints are placed onto the 

bar, three bluebottles drop into each man’s freshly poured pint. 

The Englishman pushes his pint away in disgust and orders up another. The Scot 

reaches in and plucks the fly out. 

The Irishman reaches in, picks the fly out, holds it up close to his face and shouts, “Spit 

it out you little bastard.” 

 

• It was a cold Friday evening when the doorbell rang at Mrs. Molloy’s house. When she 

answered the door, Pat Glynn, her husband’s manager at the brewery, stood on the 

doorstep. 

‘Pat. Hello. Where’s my husband? He should have been home from work 3 hours ago?’ 

The man sighed. ‘I’m sorry to be the one to tell you this, Mrs. Molloy, but there was an 

accident over in the brewery. Your husband fell into a vat of Guinness and drowned’. 

‘Oh my God’ she replied. ‘Please tell me it was quick?!’ ‘Well… no. It wasn’t. He 

climbed out 4 times to take a piss’. 

 

• An Irishman was in New York patiently waiting to cross a busy street. There was a 

traffic cop manning the crossing. 

The cop stopped after a few minutes and told those waiting to cross the road, ‘Okay 

pedestrians’, he said, ‘Let’s go’. 

The Irishman stood waiting, growing more and more frustrated. After five minutes he 

shouted to the cop, ‘Here! The pedestrians crossed ages ago – when’s it time for the 

Catholics?!’ 


